Dear Vista Hills Families:

	It's Movember, the month formerly known as November, now dedicated to growing moustaches and raising awareness and funds for men's health; specifically prostate and testicular cancer. We have decided to do things a little different this year. Some staff members of Vista Hills have donated their faces to the cause for 30 days in an effort to help change the face of men's health. The beards that have been grown will meet their end at our upcoming assembly on December 1, 2016. Our community friends at Sports Clips will be shaving some creative moustaches (drawn by our students) into our brave staff members which they will have to sport for a few days. 

	We are looking to raise money, with your help, for the Movember Foundation. You will find much more information about the cause here  https://ca.movember.com/  We will have a small selection of moustaches that students may pick from for the low low cost of 50 cents to have drawn on them with an eyebrow pencil. These moustaches will be available only on December 1, 2016.

	Thank you for considering donating/participating in this very important cause!

-The Men of Vista Hills
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